
From: amanda@adt.com.tw [mailto:amanda@adt.com.tw]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 09, 2005 7:32 PM 
To: steve.cheng 
Cc: eric@adt.com.tw; Hsiang-Shen_Chen@adt.com.tw 
Subject: revised, FCC approval project, FCC ID:JNZ201997 
 

 

Dear Steve,  
 

Thank you for your comments on this application!  
 

The following items are our replies for your comments:  
Question #1:Revised label sample and label location. The statement and FCC 
ID were carved on the back of keyboard.  
Question #2: Users manual Revised!  
 

The above four files were uploaded to ftp. Please help us check it. 
Thanks!  

Best Regards,  

Amanda Chu / 朱芳誼   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~  

Certification Specialist  

ADT Corp. (Hsin Chu Office)  

TEL: 03-5935343 ext. 1737  

FAX: 03-5934728  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~  
 

"steve.cheng" <steve.cheng@nacsemc.com>  

2005/03/08 上午 09:25  

收件人 amanda@adt.com.tw  
副本抄送 eric@adt.com.tw, Hsiang-Shen_Chen@adt.com.tw  

主旨 RE: Two new FCC approval projects 

 

 

   
-EMC-  
   
Question #1: Needs unlicensed statement on keyboard label as show below, since EUT size 
large than palm size.  
   



Question #2: FCC related warning message not show on the user’s manual.  
   
   
   
Best Regards  
   
Steve Cheng / Technical Reviewer TCB/FCB/NB  
North American EMC Certification Service Inc.  

Email: steve.cheng@nacsemc.com  
   
   

 


